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[bookmark: _GoBack]Results from on-farm tests are important in helping growers make decisions on inputs and practices that can help them be more successful. Harvesting peanuts in on-farm tests can challenging for Extension agents and in some cases a determent. With the help of NC Peanut Growers Association and several companies, NC State purchased two weigh buggies for on-farm testing. With the help of these buggies local agents across the state are able to put in large on-farm trials in there county for growers see first-hand how treatments or practices compare. Agents conduct numerous trials throughout the growing season including trials that compare varieties, fungicides, plant growth regulators, insecticides, and fertilizers to name a few. Being able to conduct on-farm trials in peanuts has been a major asset to the Extension program in Martin County, North Carolina. Using the buggy allows Extension agents to be efficient when harvesting and provides access grower-scale equipment for administering treatments and to develop data sets from trials that are replicated and conducted locally. 
